
Dear City Council and Clerk of the Council: 
 
My wife and I  live at 6 Edgcumbe Place  in Highland Park for the last 30 years, we want 
you to know that we , like the rest of the property owners on Edgcumbe Place want the 
city's reconstruction of Edgcumbe Place to follow the road as currently constructed and 
not as erroneously described in the legal description that the Public Works people 
apparently intend to use. The proposed City Council project will destroy 
decorative  walls , fences; and serious crowding of one of the homes. 
The proposed City Council project also will destroy mature trees, affecting the nature 
and the  environment  
The solution is to move the faulty  easement, not to move the road. We seven neighbors 
are willing to grant a Corrected Easement to allow a new road to follow the existing 
road, not the mistaken easement. This is the least expensive and least damaging 
approach to our special little road. 
Please do not approve the proposed changes to Edgcumbe place until the staff has 
shown us the proposal and made the changes necessary to cost effectively meet our 
needs. 
Thank you 
Zeev and Dalia Vlodaver 
6 Edgcumne Place 
690-2110 
 
 


